
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

16th September 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

This year, we plan a return to providing ‘in person’ ‘#AskCJS’ events to engage with and 

inform parents about aspects of school-life. We will hold at least one of these events per 

half term. The purpose of #AskCJS is for us to hold a chat on a topic we feel parents 

would like to become more knowledgeable about.  

 

These will always be held on a Wednesday, starting at 15:30. We are aware that this 

time will not be convenient for everyone, but hope that as many people as possible are 

able to take advantage of the opportunity. For those who cannot, we will, when 

possible, publish details of what was discussed via the school’s website or email.  

 

Our first #AskCJS is on Wednesday 21st September and will be about Accelerated 

Reader (AR). We imagine many Year Three parents will be interested in this, but parents 

from all years are welcome to come along. Feel free to bring any children you have 

with you. We will aim to be finished by 16:00 at the latest. 

 

At this session, we will also give a brief introduction to Future Me; a more detailed Future 

Me #AskCJS will be arranged later in the school year.  

 

So we may choose a suitable venue for the number of people planning to attend, we 

ask that you complete a FORM on the website by Monday 23rd September, to indicate 

your interest in attending. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Liam Murphy  

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/form/?pid=286&form=1025

